
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Tue May 7 22:37:10 2024 / +0000  GMT

Many came out for annual Wines of the World

	 

 This year's Wines of the World event, held at Caledon Equestrian Park, was another big success for the Rotary Club of Palgrave.

Rotarians Derek and Janet Clark were serving beer and cider from Thornbury.

 

 Music at Wines of the World was provided by Andrew Boettger on bass, Kylie Greenham on flute and vocals, Mitchell Greenham

on drums, Matt Boettger on keyboard and Zack Clifford on guitar.

 

 Various local businesses helped out with the serving of wines, including Fines Ford Lincoln, represented here by Jacyln Knapp,

James Tilley, Lisa Bryant, Katie Fines, Meagan Downey and Carlos Martins.Photos by Bill Rea
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 Rotarians Bernie Rochon and Pat Dwyer were serving a selection that included wines from Canada and France.

 

 Alice Lindsay, Sarah Graham, Shirley Horsley and Jennifer Cavallo were among those having a good time at Wines of the World.
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